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News from the Logan Elm Local School District

Visit the Logan Elm District website

Home Learning Information and Resources

Dear Students, Parents, and Community Members,

We have created a page on our website that is exclusively dedicated to information and resources
pertaining to the building closures in response to COVID-19. Information on the building closures,
educational resources, breakfast & lunch meal distribution, and a letter from the Superintendent can be
found on this page. This webpage can be found in the "Latest News" section at loganelm.org or by this
direct link. Students and parents should also check each building's website for building-specific news and
information.

Even though our buildings have been closed for two weeks, please know that teaching and learning are
still taking place! Our staff has done a wonderful job in creating learning opportunities! Students have
been give a variety of ways to keep learning with both online and "offline" opportunities being available.

As our buildings remain closed, we will continue to send this e-newsletter twice per month. We plan to
share news about the design and construction of our PK-12 building as well as featuring some of the new
"home learning" opportunities our staff and students are doing!

Laurelville Preschoolers Celebrated Dr. Seuss

In early March, our preschool students at Laurelville Elementary were able to celebrate birthday of the
famous author, Dr. Seuss. Dr. Seuss, whose name was Theodor Seuss "Ted" Geisel, was born on March
2, 1904. Laurelville's preschool students dressed as their favorite Dr. Seuss characters and created Cat
In the Hat hats to wear!

https://www.loganelm.org/
https://www.loganelm.org/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=42YII&dasi=33BB


McDowell Students Keeping Up
with Reading
Students in Jamie Schaal's English Language Arts

classes have been keeping Mrs. Schaal updated

on their reading progress by sending her photos of

themselves reading their current books! Our

buildings may be closed, but teaching and learning

continues!



Logan Elm FFA Celebrates Accomplishments

In February, the Logan Elm chapter participated in many events. February 24-28 was National FFA week.
To celebrate students were given the opportunity to dress up for each themed day. These include meme
Monday, tractor Tuesday, Walt Disney Wednesday, throwback Thursday, FFA Friday. Students got to tie
dye shirts, play FFA trivia, and put up their green hands.

The State Degree is awarded to FFA members who have demonstrated the highest level of commitment
to the Ohio's FFA Association and made significant accomplishments in their Supervised Agricultural
Experiences (SAEs). The following students will be receiving their state degree: Riley Jenkins, Clayton
Delessandri and Marisa Schultz 

The American Degree is the highest degree an FFA student can acquire. To apply for this degree, a
student must demonstrate the most outstanding involvement within the chapter and provide records of
their supervised SAE project, which should display their ability to plan, manage and finance with
expertise. This degree is difficult to earn, but worthy of the hard work. Brayden Swachammer will be
receiving this award at the National Convention in October. 

We would also like to congratulate Secretary Marissa Miller and Treasurer Julia Kitchen, who received
gold ratings on their officer books!

LEHS FFA students celebrated National
FFA Week by participating in Tractor
Tuesday and by adding to their "Greenhand
Wall."



Thank You...and Congratulations to Kimber Waddell

Thank you for reading the Logan Elm Schools e-Newsletter! We
appreciate your interest in the students and activities of all Logan
Elm schools!

Our e-newsletter is distributed on the second and fourth Friday of
each month.

McDowell student, Kimber Waddell, recently had her artwork, a
magazine collage, selected as Best of Show at the Ohio Art
Education Association's art show. Kimber, pictured with McDowell
art teacher, Robyn Helsel, received $500 in art supplies as her prize.
In addition, the McDowell art room received $1000 in art supplies.
Congratulations, Kimber and Mrs. Helsel.

Logan Elm Local Schools 
9579 Tarlton Road, Circleville OH 43113

740-474-7501

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​
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